
 

The Buncombe County Commissioners 
Invite You to Attend 

a Farewell Reception for County 
Commissioners  

K. Ray Bailey, Carol Peterson  

& William H. Stanley 
on 

November 20, 2012 
 

beginning at 6 p.m. in the lobby of 

35 Woodfin  

Please join us as we recognize  
Commissioner Bailey for 4 years, Commissioner 

Peterson for 8 years and 
Commissioner Stanley for 24 years of service 

as Buncombe County Commissioners 


